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This message is being sent to all Constellation and embedded employees on behalf of David Ellsworth.
March 12, 2020
Colleagues,
Earlier this morning, Jim McHugh provided some additional guidance around the precautions Constellation is taking in light of the COVID-19 (coronavirus) pandemic. As Jim shared, one of the most important things we can do is prepare ourselves to keep the business running smoothly. We each have a role to play to ensure we are able to effectively implement our business continuity plan, even if circumstances worsen.
Constellation’s 43 business continuity planners, organized by business function, help keep us prepared and stand ready to help mitigate the impact of potentially significant events. Nevertheless, the prospect of potentially requiring significant portions of our staff to work remotely under severe circumstances requires that we each take the following actions:  
1. Verify your contact information in Employee Self Service. To update your contact information, please follow the instructions below:
0. Go to myHR
0. Click “Access Employee Self Service”
0. [people managers only: Click “Me”]
0. Click “Contact Info” on the left-hand menu
0. Update your Home Phone, Work Mobile Phone, and/or Home Mobile Phone
1. Confirm remote access capability to all Exelon systems you need to perform your role. Please take your laptop or tablet home and, if you have not logged in remotely recently, please test your remote access (click here for instructions and FAQ from IT).
1. Identify exceptions – any functions that may not be able to work remotely.
1. Identify key impacts / risks that may be associated with working remotely. 
Our business continuity planning team has implemented daily calls to track progress on the above actions and report progress by CLC Leader. In addition, in the coming days, we will be instituting a Constellation-wide drill to ensure communications effectively reach their intended audience. A text message will be sent to all Constellation employee cell phones, with instructions to confirm receipt as well as next steps.
If you have not already done so, please bookmark Exelon's Coronavirus Information Site and frequently visit the page for the latest updates and information about Exelon’s response to this evolving situation. 
Our most important priority continues to be ensuring the safety and well-being of our people. We appreciate your immediate attention to this request. 
Thanks,
David
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